
Our Common Areas:
We will clean and sanitize our public places frequently. 
There will be extensive sanitizing practice of public bathrooms, door knobs, elevators, etc. 
Hand sanitizers will be available in key spots around the hotel.
We ask our guests to adhere to the social distancing measures. 
Hotel's SPA will be closed.

Our Rooms:
Our rooms will be thoroughly cleaned before check-
in and they will be serviced frequently.   
We have removed the decorations to avoid extra
contact.
The staff will access the rooms wearing PPE. 
The laundry company will also be following the
safety measures  as advised by our local
governments

We’re so happy to see you again! Your wellbeing is our priority and that will never change!  This is
why we’ve been working on new health and safety measures so you can enjoy your stay with us

this Summer. Our biggest concern is keeping you and our surrounding communities safe. We are
following the best practices as advised by our local governments and are updating our safety

precautions as the situation develops.

Boí Taüll Resort
Health and Safety Guidelines

Our Staff:
Our team will have received special training to
ensure they follow the guidelines correctly.
Our team will be wearing PPE (personal
protective equipment).

Service Providers:
We will make sure that our service providers
also follow the health and safety guidelines.

 www.boitaullresort.com
973 94 99 48 | reservas@boitaullresort.com

Our Restaurant:
Our tables are spaced according to social
distancing regulation.
Our menus have been replaced by QR menus
to avoid extra contact (if you wish to have a
paper menu, you must ask a member of staff
who will sanitize it for you).


